
 
Tuesday, March 17, 2020 
 
The Luray-Page County Chamber of Commerce & Visitor Center continues to closely 
monitor the emergence of COVID-19. First and foremost, we want to maintain a safe 
workplace and take preventive measures to protect the health of Chamber members, visitors, 
employees, and Page County residents. Following the recommendations of the Center for 
Disease Control, the Governor of Virginia, and the Virginia Tourism Corporation; the L-
PCCC Chamber-Visitor Center will be closed to walk in visitation. This will begin Tuesday, 
March 17th - Friday, April 3rd. We will reevaluate the situation on Friday, April 3rd to 
determine if we are able to reopen and greet guests in person. 
 
During this time, we will encourage visitors to go to our Website and Facebook Page for 
current information on happenings in Page County. Visitors can ask questions by email and 
will also find the phone number to call in to the offices if they need to speak to someone 
directly.  The Luray-Page Chamber of Commerce employees will be on hand in the offices 
to answer phone calls and emails. We will have brochure stands available just outside the 
offices which the L-PCCC employees will keep stocked and out of the weather from 9:00 
AM- 5:00 PM daily. As your Chamber of Commerce, we are here to support the local 
business community, and ask your patience as we all work through this difficult time. This 
closure includes the Train Museum and public restrooms, and the cancellation of all 
meetings scheduled for the Chamber/Visitor Center boardroom. All these will be 
reevaluated on Friday, April 3rd.  
 
The Chamber will also be following the recommendations of the CDC and is cancelling all 
Chamber events until Friday, April 10th. At that time, we will assess the situation and make a 
decision on resuming events.  
 
We encourage our Chamber members, now more than ever to continue to support each 
other as we navigate this challenging time together.   
 
Regina D. Hilliard 
President 
Luray-Page County Chamber of Commerce & Visitor Center 
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